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Guam Office of Public Accountability Christmas Spirit Week 

 

Guam Office of Public Accountability celebrated the holiday by having a Christmas Spirit Week 

from December 7 to 13. The week started off with the theme It’s Beginning to Look Like 

Christmas, followed by Candy Cane Lane, Santa Claus is Coming to Town, and ended with Baby 

It’s Cold Outside. Throughout the week, the staff came dressed according to the theme of the day. 

 

Pictured below are Public Auditor Doris Flores Brooks and staff during the theme of Santa Claus 

is Coming to Town on December 10, 2015, where the staff had to dress up as an iconic Christmas 

character. Front, from left: Clariza Roque, Christian Rivera, and Jerrick Hernandez. Standing, 

from left: Michele Brillante, Yuka Hechanova, Rodalyn Gerardo, Andriana Quitugua, Public 

Auditor Doris Flores Brooks, Llewelyn Terlaje, Ashley Gaerlan, Thyrza Bagana, and Marisol 

Andrade. 

 

 


